
Families are you 
interested in online 
learning for your 
student?

WCCUSD VIRTUAL SCHOOL

WCCUSD is opening a virtual school 

of choice for the 2021-2022 school year. 

The Virtual School will provide families 

and students an educational experience 

that fits specifically to their needs.

Interested families will need to 

begin the Intra-District transfer 

process, which means PERMANENTLY 

withdrawing from their home school and 

joining the Virtual School 

community.

Note: If students are NOT able to return 

to full-time in-person instruction in the fall 

of 2021, WCCUSD will provide a distance learning 

option for students at their home school.  

Intra District Transfer applications are 

available at www.wccusd.net/transfers. 

If you have questions please send an email to 

virtualschoolquestions@wccusd.net. 

A Virtual School family informational session 

is 6 p.m. on Thursday, February 25 via Zoom.
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